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9 June 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
UEFA EURO 2020 
 
Curriculum for Excellence places an explicit emphasis on Scottish contexts, Scottish cultures and Scotland’s 
history and place in the world. 
 
I am sure you will be aware, on Monday 14 June, Scotland’s national football team competes in their first major 
men’s tournament for 23 years. 
 
At Baldragon Academy, we are celebrating this by taking a little bit of time from our normal learning timetable 
to learn a little bit more about the event and to back our national team. 
 
Therefore: 
 
 On Thursday 10 June during period 6, all pupils will be given the chance to test their knowledge on Scottish 

football and the UEFA EURO 2020 competition by taking part in a competition quiz. 
 On Monday 14 June, all pupils and staff are encouraged to dress down and wear something Scottish or wear 

something blue – which can include the official Scotland football team shirt.  There is no fund raising 
associated with this dress down day. 

 On Monday afternoon, from 2pm, all teachers in all classrooms will show the Scotland v Czech Republic 
football match. 

 All the correct answers from the EURO 2020 quiz will be entered into a prize draw.  A selected number will 
be drawn, and these pupils will be given a ‘golden ticket’ to watch the game as a VIP in our assembly hall on 
the big screen.  VIPs will also receive some hospitality. 

 
Further information on next week’s learning can be found here: behind www.uefa.com/uefaeuro-
2020/teams/117--scotland 
 
Please be assured that our COVID-19 risk assessments and safe working procedures will continue to take priority 
and be strictly adhered to during our whole school event.  
 
I am also taking this approach to reward and thank our pupils, and staff, for their hard work, commitment, and 
resilience throughout the COVID-19 pandemic.  Despite the challenges and restrictions, at Baldragon Academy, 
outcomes for our young people continue to improve, and our school continues to improve.  I take great pride in 
reporting on the progress of our school at our regular Parent Council meetings and early in the 2021.22 
academic session, I look forward to sharing with you our school improvement report. 
 
I hope that on Monday you too can take some time to support our national team. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support throughout this academic year. 

 
H McAninch 
Headteacher 
 
 


